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Across the U.S., the news continues to 
be full of stories about water scarcity, 
whether in rain-starved forests, parched 
farmlands or shrinking lakes and rivers. 

Here in the Northeast, rainfall has been 
relatively scarce, especially the long, 
gentle kind needed to soak through the 
soils and fill groundwater and reservoirs. 

Society’s need for water is well worth 
thinking about and doing all that’s 
possible to conserve the water we use. 
To encourage that, Aquarion is joining 

other water utilities throughout the 
country in designating October 20,  
2022 as a special day to “Imagine a  
Day Without Water.”

What do you think life would be like 
without easily accessible water? What 
would you drink? What would you 
bathe, clean and garden with? How 
would farmers irrigate the food you rely 
on? How would countless businesses 
make their products and provide their 
services?  

Make October 20 a day to consider what 
your home and community would be like 
without water. Bring family, friends, and 
co-workers into the conversation. And 
be sure to tap into aquarionwater.com/
conserve. You’ll find a variety of tips on 
how you can use water more efficiently. 

We’ve Named Our 2022 
Environmental Champions!

Time To Replace 
Your Water Meter
To ensure your water meter is 
reading accurately, Aquarion is 
required to periodically test your 
water meter at no charge.

 

If you have been notified 
that you’re due for a meter 
replacement, please be sure to 
schedule an appointment right 
away. Scheduling an appointment 
is easy, just log into the Aquarion 
portal at aquarionwater.com/
my-account or call our Customer 
Service Center at 1-800-732-9678.

Replacement takes approximately 
30 minutes. Please remember, we 
will not request entry into your 
home without an appointment. 
Aquarion representatives always 
carry company-issued photo 
identification.

You can learn more about 
your drinking water 
in our latest Water 
Quality Report for your 
community. Check it out at 
aquarionwater.com/wqr.

Did You Know?

August 4 was a great day for nature and the environment 
as Aquarion celebrated the latest group of winners of our 
Environmental Champion Awards at an event at Hampton’s 
Victoria Inn.

Since 2013, the program has honored individuals and 
organizations making outstanding contributions to 
preserving their state’s natural resources and adopting 
sustainable practices to protect the local environment.  

“We’re inspired by the advocates who passionately devote 
their time and resources to environmental conservation, 
which is a vital undertaking for the state’s future,” said Carl 
McMorran, Aquarion’s New Hampshire Operations Manager. 
“Aquarion is proud to celebrate this year’s Environmental Champions for their 
accomplishments in protecting and preserving New Hampshire’s waterways, land, 
and wildlife habitats.” 

To learn more about Aquarion’s 2022 Environmental Champions and their 
achievements, please visit aquarionwater.com/awards. 

AWARD WINNERS 

BUSINESS: 
A Place to Grow, Brentwood

NON-PROFIT: 
Blue Ocean Society for  
Marine Conservation,  
Hampton/Portsmouth

ADULT: 
Deborah Alberts, Greenland 

STUDENT:
 Wesley D. Stocken, Hanover
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